
Reading Record 

Pupils who have read 3 

times or more this week:- 
 

Yr 1:  60%  

Yr 2:  61%  

Yr 3:  78%  

Yr 4:  60%  

Yr 5:  68%  

Yr 6:  70% 

    

Well done Yr 3, the best 

readers this week! 
 

I can‟t stress how important 

it is that EVERYBODY 

reads at least 3 times a 

week 
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Attendance:- 

Our target is 97% 

Rec:  99.00%  

Yr 1:  98.33%  

Yr 2:  99.64%  

Yr 3:  98.44%  

Yr 4:  99.26% 

Yr 5:  99.09%  

Yr 6:  96.50%  

Overall school attendance: 

98.60% - Good                                             

 

Congratulations to Yr 2 for 

the best outstanding 

attendance this week! 

 

Chaddesley Corbett Endowed  

Primary School  

Newsletter 

New Payments 

and Booking 

System for  

Wraparound Care                           

Bookings and the collection 

of payments is now man-

aged directly by Mrs Handy, 

our Wraparound Care Man-

ager. Please  email  the de-

tails of which Breakfast and 

After School sessions you 

need to:- 

fh108@chaddesleycorbett.

worcs.sch.uk or hand a 

completed order slip into the 

office to be passed on to her.  

          Gold Awards have been awarded to:-                                                                                   

10th Gold Awards - Jai Browne, Noah Needham & Tyler Evans (Yr 1)  

  20th Gold Awards - Morgan Timmins (Yr 3)                          

30th Gold Awards - Sam Fudge (Yr 1),                                

Bree Korylco-Homer & T.J. Oakley (Yr 3) 

40th Gold Awards - Joseph Cooper (Yr 3) 

Are you or anyone you know looking for a school for your child for September 2016? 

Please see below details of our open mornings 

Year five and six have done a 

fantastic job planting up the raised 

beds. Now let's see if they can 

look after them and pick some 

crops! 

It‟s just the clay oven now that 
needs building.  If you do have 
any spare time, and can help, we 
will be constructing on Friday 25th 
September.  Please let the school 
office know on 01562 777312 if 
you‟re available. 
 
Those that help will be invited 
back (once the oven is dry and 
ready) to enjoy some freshly 
cooked pizza! 
 

Do you have any spare girls 
or boys pants, socks & tights 
that you could donate to the 
school?  Particularly for the 
younger children in  school,  
spare items are very useful.  
 
 

Have you re-
cently moved 
house or 
changed your 
mobile number?   

 
Please ensure you 
update any chang-
es with the school 
office. 

mailto:fh108@chaddesleycorbett.worcs.sch.uk
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September                                                                                                                                                                          

Friday 25th - Clay oven building - parental help required                                                                                             

Wednesday 30th September - Nursery, Rec, Yr 1 & Yr 2 - visit from the Animal Lady 

October                                                                                                                                                                                 

Thursday 1st October - Tempest Photography family and individual photographs                                                             

Friday 2nd October - Harvest Festival Assembly led by KS1 and Nursery (instead of Praise Assembly)                                                                   

Monday 5th - Teacher Education Day                                                                                                                                 

Tuesday 6th - Open Morning from 9.30am - 11.00am                                                                                                      

Wednesday 7th - Friday 9th - Yr 6 residential trip to Blackwell Adventure                                                                                                                    

Friday 9th - Yr 1 Multi Skills Festival at King Charles I High School                                                                                    

Thursday 15th - Open Morning from 9.30am - 11.00am                                                                                             

Tuesday 20th -  Parents‟ evening 3.30pm - 7.00pm                                                                                                         

Wednesday 21st - Parents‟ evening 3.30pm - 5.00pm                                                                                                

Wednesday 21st - Shindig Event - “Seven Ages” - comedy by Kepow Theatre Company in the school hall, doors open 

at 7.00m, curtains up at 7.30pm                                                                                                                                         

Thursday 22nd - School disco - 6.00pm - 7.30pm                                                                                                                

Friday 23rd - Break up for half term  

Dates for your diary 

Why not come along to Chaddesley Corbett Endowed Primary School to 

see “Seven Ages” - a comedy by Kepow Theatre Company. 

About the show: 

„Magical life-affirming comedy!‟ Evening Standard 

An entertaining night out for all ages: Kevin Tomlinson gives his brilliant 

depiction of the seven ages of man, as described in Shakespeare's „As 

you like it‟. The whole of life, in an hour-and-a half! 

Assisted by Abi Wood (ITV‟s „The Bill‟) he performs a series of improvi-

sations about the ages that we pass through - from birth, through child-

hood, love, ambition and wisdom, to growing old disgracefully. 

It‟s on Wednesday 21st October in the school hall.   

Doors open at 7.00pm, curtains up at 7.30pm. 

Tickets are £10 per person / £7 (under 16‟s) 

Tickets are available in person from the school office or you can reserve 

by telephone on 01562 777312.  Cheques are to be made payable to 

Chaddesley Corbett Primary School and you can pay on the door.   

There will be a licensed bar selling drinks and snacks from 7pm and 

during the interval.  Ice creams will also be available to buy. 

Please spread the word to family and friends and come along for an         

evening of fun and entertainment. 

Don‟t forget it‟s not too soon to start collecting 
items now for our Rags2Riches event in 
November.  Items to collect include second 
hand clothing, soft good quality toys, bedding, 
towels and accessories. Items will be collected 
from school and we‟ll get paid 65p per kilo or 
£650 per tonne which will help us to raise 
much needed funds for school. Bags and 
further information will be sent home in due 
course. 

 


